Letters from C. Röbelen to Frederik Sander
 

236 Röbelen to Sander




Singapore, 28th February 1888

Messrs. F. Sander & Comp., St. Albans

Dear Mr. Sander,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 27th December and I have telegraphed you the price straight away. Should you want the Phoenix this year, you will have to decide quickly, for once the rainy season starts in Laos, it will be impossible to go there. I trust that you will not find the price too high (10 shillings per clump, large or small, with at least 2 trunks). Freight from Singapore at payable by yourself. The phoenix travel very well, I guarantee for the safe arrival of each plant in London. An order for less than 1000 clumps is not feasible because the journey takes at least 3 – 4 months and is very expensive. Furthermore, I would like to ask you to arrange payment for £200 in advance, since I do not have sufficient means to make the journey. If you agree with my terms, please answer by telegram to the address: Roebelen, Singapore.

Faithfully,

C. Roebelen

Kampong Java Road 5

Translated by: Maren Talbot
Page 1 of 1
03/07/2003 10:25

